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Subject: Re: [msvufa-univ-list] FA Email address
Date: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 at 9:41:17 PM Atlantic Daylight Saving Time

a-univ-list on behalf of Susan Brigham
To:
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 hello all,
The start date of the new CA will be July 1, 2023. It is being communicated to new FA members
with the contracts they are being offered. This is the statement: "There is a tentaGve agreement in
place with the MSVUFA that when signed will provide for a 3% increase effecGve 01 July 2023 and a
further 3% increase effecGve 01 Jul 2024."

I do hope we will hear soon about the CA.

Susie

From: 

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 3:26 PM
To: Admin Assistant MSVUFA <MSVUFA@msvu.ca>; msvufa-univ-list@msvufa.ca <msvufa-univ-
list@msvufa.ca>; Genevieve Boulet <Genevieve.Boulet@msvu.ca>
Subject: Re: [msvufa-univ-list] FA Email address
 
Hi all.  I tried to write to Tian as the new President but see from her out of office that she must have
added her month's vacaGon on to her sabbaGcal and will not be returning unGl the end of July.  I am
therefore sending this email to Genevieve and the membership as I have not had a response to my 2
requests asking for the following:

1. ConfirmaGon that the union will not be signing off on the date menGoned in one of the updates
of March 2024 as the start date for the new CA.  The start date should be July 1, 2023 because if
the backpay, pension pay, and benefits are effecGve only as of March 2024 all members will lose
a significant enGtlement that has always been backdated to the expiry of the last CA.  

2. Update on how long it is esGmated it is going to take to get to the point of the CA being signed
and our back pay (including pension monies) and any overloads from summer 1 2024 expected. 
  

I know this has been an onerous process and if you cannot answer number 2 can you at least assure that we will not
be agreeing to the March 2024 date for the start of the new CA? 

Thank you

Mount Saint Vincent University
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I acknowledge that MSVU is in K’jipuktuk, part of Mi’Kma’Ki, the unceded and ancestral territory of the Mi’Kmaq.  We
are all treaty people. 
 

From: msvufa-univ-list <msvufa-univ-list-bounces@msvufa.ca> on behalf of Admin Assistant MSVUFA
<MSVUFA@msvu.ca>
Sent: July 10, 2024 3:13 PM
To: msvufa-univ-list@msvufa.ca <msvufa-univ-list@msvufa.ca>
Subject: [msvufa-univ-list] FA Email address
 
Hi. This is a group message to all members. I just sent you an email to your FA email account
that includes a CSV file that is a list of all members’ email addresses along with instructions
on a pdf on how to upload the file to your contact list.
 
As always, if you have any questions, please contact me. I hope you are all having a
wonderful summer so far! See you in September! Our first general meeting is on September
20. Invitations will be sent out in August.
 
Regards,
 
Verona
 
Verona Leslie, BOA
(she/her)
AdministraGve Assistant
 

Evaristus 418/Box 3017
902.457.6265 please do not leave a message at this number and instead send an email.
msvufa@msvu.ca  msvu.ca
Hours: 10am-2pm M-F. If emailing aqer 2pm, you can expect a response by the next working day.
Emails to MSVUFA President, should be addressed to:
FApresident@msvu.ca
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